
Tiger Cub Pack AGM Report (June 2024 to May 2025)

Its been another busy year, Our programme has covered all the essential badge 
work needed to achieve the Cubs highest honour of Chief Scout Silver Award, 
We have ensured all seven Challenge badges were covered and definitely had 
fun doing it.

We have 24 Cubs and three leaders

Summer Term 2024

We started this term with backwoods
cooking toast on the open fires up top
of bank, then we built shelters with
tarpaulins and natural materials we could find
We had a very successful but, wet group camp. Tiger pack
made camp gadgets with the knots and lashing they learnt,
we ended the term with a good old sponge fit has it was
very hot.

Autumn Term 

Autumn term started with a bang,  the cubs having a go at
the science badge, As part of the air
activities Stage badge we made paper
aeroplanes  and helicopters 
which gave us a chance to visit to RAF
Odiham, Then the cubs did a wonderful job
of keeping there living rooms tidy, and
washing up for a couple of weeks to gain
there Home help badge, we ended this term
with our chip supper which went down very well.

Spring term
This term we had a taste of haggis for  Burn’s night,
and made bits from recycled items (Scrapheap
challenge) For Shrove Tuesday wemade pancakes and
fruit kebabs. On the last made pancakes and fruit kebabs. On the last evening 
we made fires and cooked sausages 



Badges: - During the year we have
achieved four Silver Chief Scout Awards;
As well as 
Night’s Away / Joining In / Backwoods
Cooking / Hike / Artist / Scientist
Local Knowledge / Animal Carer
International / Outdoor 24 / Entertainer
Home help / Athletics / Air Activities stage
2 & Sports Enthusiast just name a few

Lastly: - Thank you to our Cubs, your behaviour has been great and you have 
achieved a lot this year – well done. To the parents, we do appreciate you – 
Thank you for your support.
To Baggy, Baloo & Kaa  – I am still very grateful for all that you do; and  to our
wonderful Young Leader James – thanks you

Akela


